
 
 
 
October 23, 2019 
 
 
 
Dr. David Wilson, Executive Director 
International Pacific Halibut Commission 
2320 West Commodore Way, Suite 300 
Seattle, WA 98199-1287 
Via Email: david.wilson@iphc.int 
 
Dear Dr. Wilson, 
 
I am writing to inform you that the North Pacific Fishery Management Council has nominated Ms. Rachel 
Baker to replace Mr. Craig Cross as the Council representative on the IPHC’s Management Strategy 
Advisory Board. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Witherell 
Executive Director, NPFMC  
 


